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Comments: I feel that attributing more harm than is fair to a dirt biker, when OHV permits provide needed funding

that would not be there if the land were reclassified as a wilderness area.

I feel that it is unfair and unjust to place the weight of the damage of trail solely on those who work to clean it and

provide their time when others do not.

 

This trail should remain as it is, with the access to dirt bikes and OHV. 


